KIM CLOUD
CLOUD 9 SALON AND SPA

7160 Justin Rd Lantana Texas 76226 | 972-317-4384 | kim@cloud9salon.com

January 24, 2023

Town Of Bartonville

Dear Town of Bartonville and Bartonville Community Development Corporation,

Cloud 9 Salon and Spa is seeking an amendment for the construction completion
date of our Development Corporation Funds. In our second amendment we received
an approval for a construction completion date of April 16, 2019.

Due to required architectural design changes, project cost negotiations and cost of
materials we experienced a delay in our groundbreaking date.

We officially broke ground on January 16th and are excited to have a projected
completion date for December 2023.

We are requesting an extension for our completion deadline from the Bartonville
Community Development Corporation. The requested date is February 1,2024.

Thank you and we look so forward to doing business in Bartonville Texas!

Sincerely,

UL

Kim Cloud
Cloud 9 Salon and Spa




